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Rosen, Rosen & Hagood joins with the Steinberg Law Firm to form Brain
Law – the Brain Injury Law Group

September 14, 2004

Attorneys from both the Steinberg Law Firm, LLP, and Rosen, Rosen & Hagood, LLC, have

joined together to serve persons with brain injuries. By utilizing the many years of experience

of attorneys in both firms plus an onsite legal nurse consultant, persons impacted with a brain

injury receive a team approach in assisting them. 

A phone call to the nurse consultant at 1-877-502-7246 will start the service delivery process.
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